

Town of Hull

BOARD OF HEALTH

253 ATLANTIC AVE HULL, MASSACHUSETTS 02045

TEL: (781) 925-2224 FAX: (781) 925-2228

Minutes of January 26, 2006

A meeting of the Board of Health was held on Thursday, January 26, 2006 in the Louis B. Costa Meeting Room located on the first floor at the Municipal Building. The meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M. Present were Board Members Virginia MacDonald R.N., Donald Gillis and Barbara Cannon, LSW. Also present was Kevin O@Brien, Health Director, Nancy Kramer, South Shore Recycling, Rosemary Nolan of DEP and Claire Sullivan, Executive Director of South Shore Recycling Cooperative.

- > Approved the Minutes of November 17, 2005.
- > The Director's Reports for November and December 2005 were read and so noted.
- ➤ The Public Health Nurseøs Reports for November and December 2005 were read and so noted.
- ➤ The Monthly Statistics for November and December were read and so noted.
- ➤ The board discussed the rewriting of the solid waste/recycling regulations for the Town with Nancy Kramer, Rosemary Nolan and Claire Sullivan. Another review was conducted and it was decided to continue and rewrite and then present the results in the near future.
- The next meeting of the Board will be February 23, 2006.

They are being no further business; a motion was made to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.